
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st September 2023 

 

 

Information relating to the 955, SMC3 & SMC6 and bus pass amnesty end 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Further to our letter dated 5th September informing you of route changes to the SMC3 & SMC6 

we are now writing to inform you that from Monday 25th September, these routes will revert 

back to their original routes as below and the 955 will no longer be supported by the SMC6. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding whilst this change was in effect. 

 

SMC3 – Roos 

ROOS (MAIN STREET), Withernsea, Patrington (Memorial), Ottringham (Zaras), Keyingham (Ship 

Inn), Harriff Lane Burstwick, Station Road Burstwick, Camerton, Thorngumbald, Hedon 

(Johnson’s Corner), Hedon (Co-Op store), Staithes Road, Preston to Bilton Road, Bilton to ST 

MARY’S COLLEGE 

Departs Roos 7.05am 

 

SMC6 / 959 - Hornsea 

SMC6 (ER Area up to Robson Way)  

HORNSEA (Rolston Road), police station, main road, past Honeysuckle Farm, Long Riston, 

Skirlaugh to Hull. 

959 (Hull area from Papas) 

Holderness Road, Southcoates Lane, Newbridge Road, Ellis Street, Mount Pleasant, Stoneferry 

Road, Clough Road, Cottingham Road, Cranbrook Avenue to ST MARY’S COLLEGE. 

Departs Hornsea 7.15am 

 

Bus Pass Amnesty 

We would also like to inform you that the bus pass amnesty will end tomorrow (22.9.23). From 

Monday morning all students must produce a valid pass or pay for their travel.  

If your child has not received their pass please contact us as a matter of urgency.  

 

Please can we ask that you make your child aware of these changes.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Dr Wild  

Vice Principal  


